W. F. COEN

1420 INSURANCE EXCHANGE BUILDING
KANSAS CITY, MO.

December 6,1939

Dr.Forrest C.Allen
U.of Kansas Athletic Dep't.
Lawrence ,Kansas

Dear Doe:

Congratulations on a swell start to another
big year.'he Coen,Jrs are expecting an addition
in the early spring and so it is a little hard
to make all the games however Ben Bond and I are

driving to Warrensburg to see you tan their hides
Friday.I was talking to their eoach the other day
and I guess he has a very tall bunch of boys.So

much the haerder they falll

Anyway good luck and may the thirtieth
year be the biggest one of all.

Yours very truly,
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